TYP356ne Board of Directors October 1, 2023 Meeting Minutes
1. 11:15 AM Call to order on the lawn of Lake Pearl.
1. Membership Report by Carl Luck:  Paid Members: 170. No update this month.
1. Financial Report to be emailed by Georg Becker-Birck this week after Club Day costs and receipts are accounted.
1. Website Coordinator/Event Calendar Report by Allen Sisson: The entire 2023 Event Schedule is posted on the Club Website currently.
1. Newsletter Report:  Ed Tobolski: Tub Times will be published on or about October 3, 2023.

 Old/Ongoing Business:
0. Peter Venuti has reserved Sunday, February 4, 2024, which is the Sunday before the Super Bowl on February 11th, for the Holiday Party.  The time will be 11 AM to 3 PM.  Allen Sisson may speak on some topic at the Holiday Party unless hopefully a better speaker can be found before then.
0. The possibility of organizing an East Coast Holiday was discussed following up on last month’s Board meeting.  Tom Tate, one of the three people in the 2012 organizing committee (with Tom Gentz and Jeff Leeds) gave details about the organization.  There were 17 committees, with two to three members each to distribute the workload.  301 people and 188 cars attended the event, that was held at a hotel in Danvers.  
If the Club would organize this event, it would possibly be late June (like in 2012) in 2025 0r 2026.  The possibility was raised to do this in Rhode Island, maybe Newport, to attract more cars from beyond New England.  
If TYP356ne would want to organize the Holiday, a written proposal to the Registry would be required.  Tom has the proposal from the 2012 event, this could be used as a template.
The Registry will provide organizational support and sponsorship, but details of this are not yet known.  
Item continued until more details are made public by the Registry.

New Business:
1. The bi-yearly election of board members is approaching.  All for incumbents (President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer) agreed to run for another 2-year term.  A ballot will be sent to members later this year for a vote by the membership. 
1. Greg Lane is considering organizing a drive at the end of October to celebrate his new garage.  Although this might conflict with Peter Thompson’s Fall drive, it was not seen as a conflict as the drives would take place quite far from each other.

The next board meeting will be held via Teams meeting on November 7, 2023.
Meeting adjourned 11:30 AM

Attending:
1. Allen Sisson
1. Ed Tobolski
1. Greg Lane
1. Peter Thompson
1. Theo Kindermans
1. Tom Tate
1. Georg Becker-Birck
1. Diane Mierz

Not Attending:
1. Carl Luck
1. George Kehler
1. Peter Venuti

